
St Mary’s Weekly Newsletter - Friday 2nd January 2024 
 

Year 1 Class Assembly 

Today the children in Year 1 led a lovely class assembly on Friendship. They share what it meant to be a 

good friend and their work in English and PSHE. Well done to them all! 
 

Year 2 History Workshop 

On Thursday Year 2 enjoyed a visit from Richard Stevenson (That History Bloke) who taught them all about 

life in Victorian times on the Quayside as well as the events of the Great Fire of Gateshead and Newcastle. 

Year 2 are looking forward to visiting the Quayside on Tuesday to see these sites and how the Quayside has 

changed. 
 

School Lunches 

Please complete the school meals form to make your child's lunch choices by clicking on this link. The form 

is open from 7am on Mondays until noon on Wednesdays.  https://forms.office.com/e/cJQL8kYdyb  
 

Online Safety Workshop 

Next Tuesday is Internet Safety Day and throughout the week the children will be exploring online safety 

through their computing and PSHE lessons. Clennell Solutions will also be offering a parent online safety 

workshop on Monday evening at 5pm. The link to the zoom session can be found in parentmail. Please 

ensure children are not present during this session as the content is not appropriate for them.  
 

Parent Workshops 

The Toby Henderson Trust is an excellent website to use to support families who need support and advice 

around autism. There are regular webinars and the next one is on Tuesday 13th February 9.30am-11.30am 

all around autism and mental health difficulties. Click the link to sign up  

https://www.ttht.co.uk/event/autism-and-mental-health-difficulties-webinar-4/ 

or just use the website to find out lots of fantastic information https://www.ttht.co.uk/ 

We also shared a link this week to a parent workshop for families with children with neurodiversity being 

led by Now and Beyond. You can sign up to that workshop here  

https://nowandbeyond.org.uk/resources/a-very-modern-family  
 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week and the theme of the week is ‘Our Voices Matter’. The 

children will be learning about the importance of their mental health and wellbeing and how to express 

their feelings and emotions. On Friday morning we are hosting a coffee morning at 9am for parents with 

the Connect Mental Health team to explore ways to support mental health both in school and at home, for 

the children and for adults. 
 

Dates for Diary 

Tuesday 6th February – Year 2 trip to Quayside 
Wednesday 7th February – SEND Parents Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th February – Spring Term Parents evenings 

Friday 16th February – Reception class family Celebration of the Word 
 

Next week is Zebra week on the school lunch menu 

 

Don’t forget to visit it our school website for further school information 

www.stmarysonline.co.uk 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/cJQL8kYdyb
https://www.ttht.co.uk/event/autism-and-mental-health-difficulties-webinar-4/
https://www.ttht.co.uk/
https://nowandbeyond.org.uk/resources/a-very-modern-family
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Online Safety #wakeupwednesday 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


